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2021. 

 

We are  

LUCKY to  

live in Wells  

Branch. Share  

your community  

spirit with friends  

and neighbors! Color  

and cut out this great shamrock and place it in your  

window. Better yet, make copies and fill a front window  

with shamrocks. Take a photo of your display and post on  

the WBNA facebook page. Go for a walk around the neighborhood  

and count how many shamrocks you can find. Show off your Wells Branch spirit! 


